
 Town of Shutesbury 
 Town Buildings Committee Meeting 

 January 3, 2024 

 Members Present:  Steve Sullivan, Frank McGinn, Jeff Quackenbush, Stephen Dallmus 
 and Becky Torres 
 Members Absent: Anna Cook 

 Meeting at Town Hall called to order at 5:35pm by Stephen Dallmus 

 Review revised proposal from Gale Assoc. for the SES exterior envelope project and vote on the proposal. 

 Jeff Quackenbush motioned to accept the revised proposal from Gale Associates for the 
 Shutesbury Elementary School envelope project for $26,100.00.  FM seconds the 
 motion. 
 Roll call to vote to accept the revised Gale proposal Yays: Frank McGinn, Stephen 
 Dallmus, Jeff Quackenbush & Steve Sullivan 

 FM makes a motion to end the meeting JQ seconds. 
 Roll call to vote to end the meeting  Yays: Frank McGinn, Stephen Dallmus, Jeff 
 Quackenbush & Steve Sullivan 
 Meeting adjourned at 5:50 pm 


